
 

March 13, 2020 

A message to our valued clients, 

Pursuant to our earlier message regarding COVID-19 and the status of ProjectSummit*BAWorld 

conference in Orlando, we are very pleased to let you know the event has officially been rescheduled to 

October 26-28, 2020 at the B Resort and Spa. 

We are looking forward to bringing you the same top-notch content and experience you expect and 

deserve this fall.  

Should you have questions, or require additional information, please contact customer service at: 

registration@pmbaconferences.com. We will respond to all inquiries within 24 business hours. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Ruddell  

Vice-President, Business Unit 

Macgregor Communications 

 

 

 

 


